
Main Street Bounceback Grant
*Now extended through December 31, 2022*

The goal of the Main Street Bouceback grant is to provide one-time assistance to
new and existing businesses opening a new location or expanding new operations in a
vacant commercial building. $10,000 grants will be awarded to eligible businesses to
assist with costs associated with leases, mortgages, operational expenses, and other
business costs related to the newly opened location.

Visit our program website at www.nwrpc.com/mainstreetgrant to read through the
FAQ's, determine eligibility, view required materials, and download the application.
Businesses must be open and operating at the location that makes them eligible
and meet all other requirements to apply. 

1400 South River Street
Spooner, WI 54801
www.nwrpc.com

Please note, the minimum square footage requirement set forth by the WEDC as of June 1, 2022 is 400 square feet. 
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